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Cold Bore Shoot  With the New Year we have a new shoot. It’s called the “Cold Bore Shoot”. 

The game is with a cold rifle one shot closest to the center of a 5” bull’s eye. The rules are pretty 

basic, $5 per shoot, any rifle, one shot at target, No practice or fouling shot, closest to bull wins. 

There will be 2 categories, 200 yards and 300 yards. You can shoot one or both at $5 each but if 

you use the same gun you need to wait 60 minutes between shots. You can enter as many times 

as you would like. We will do this on March 7
th

, 2020 from 10 am until 3 pm. We will have 

food, raffles and games all day at the club house. For more information call Earl Fisk at 715-597-

1680 or Brad Kostka at 715-532-8204. 

 

2020 Memberships  It’s that time of the year to get your 2020 membership for the club. The 

price remained the same this year, $20 single or $30 for family. The best time to get your 

membership is to come to one of the clubs meeting. But if that doesn’t work out for you come 

out to an event like the Cold Bore Shoot and we will hook you up. 

 

Civilian Marksmanship Program   I just want everyone to remember the club is now part of 

the CMP so by being a member of the Swamp Road you will be able purchase surplus ammo, 

targets, gun parts and even the entire gun. So look up the program on the internet and if you need 

membership proof contact me and I will get it out to you.  

 

Gun Board  Super bowl winners were Mark Sweeney first quarter, Mike Ehlers half time, Mike 

Ehlers 3
rd

 quarter and Mark Moberg final. Congratulations to the winners! I do want to thank 

everyone who donated to our club. The next board is a 50 square board for a Savage .17 HMR 

bolt action rifle. $10 a square or 3 squares for $20. If you want a good chance to win a gun and 

do a good thing for or club give me a call and I’ll tell you how we can get you on the board. 

 

Club Elections 2020  Club elections was held this year on February 7
th

 during our monthly 

meeting. Vern Trindal will remain on the board and the rest of the board members will remain in 

the same positions.  

 

50 Bird Lewis  In our attempt to have a few more lewis shoots at the club we will be having a 50 

bird shoot on April 11
th

, from 11 am with last sign up at 3 pm. This will be a rain or shine event 

but I did order good weather for the weekend. Like always we will serve food and beverages 

during the shoot and I will have some raffles for everyone to donate to the club. These shoots are 

fun and a good way to practice up for the summer shooting a head of us. 

 

 

 

 



Club Project Bucket List  In 2020 I would like to keep improvements to the club top priority. 

The few items that I have on the list are just a few things that don’t require a lot of skills and 

could be done any time without asking for permission. There are several other pipe dreams that 

require hard work and money. If you have some hard work or equipment setting around that 

needs to be used please by all means call me and we will see what you can help with. 

1. Finish storage room.  

2. Replace doors in club house.   

3. Clean restroom 

4. Clean windows. 

6. Brush parking lot and driveway 

7. Finish pistol range shelters  

 

 

Recipe of the Month  Stuffed Cellery  Cut 6 or 7 stalks of celery into 3 pieces. Next combine 8 

oz of cream cheese with .07 once pacage of Italian dressing, ½ cup mayonnaises, one cup 

mozzarella cheese and mix. Stuff mixture in crevice of celery and garnish with dried parsley and 

paprika. Refrigerate before serving. 

 

Crystal Ball   March 6
th

 Club Meeting, March 7
th

 Cold Bore Shoot, March 17
th

 is St. Patricks’ 

Day, March 21
st
 first day of spring, April 1

st
 is a fool’s day, April 3

rd
 is club Meeting and April 

11 is a 50 bird lewis shoot. 

Next Meeting The next meeting will be March 6
th

. This will focus on the 2020 club elections. If 

there is anything else that needs urgent attention, be sure to contact the board prior to the 

meeting.  

Mike O'Leary  
Secretary SRSC  
 
Earl Fisk 715-579-1680 Email earl@basspro1968.com  

Bob Wiltrout    

Todd Broder 715-868-1198                    

Vern Trindal 715-403-3033 

Pam O’Leary 715-299-0368 Email 19poleary68@gmail.com    

Ken Sweeney 

Mike O’Leary 715-403-0756 Email 19moleary66@gmail.com   
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